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Regarding the subject matter, the Financial Services Agency (FSA) has issued a notice aimed at improving the convenience of banking transactions for foreign nationals and preventing financial crimes. For further details, please refer to the following URL. We encourage you to utilize this information when opening bank accounts or using financial services. Your cooperation in preventing financial crimes is greatly appreciated.
Financial Services Agency HP
 https://www.fsa.go.jp/user/livinginjapan.html

Pamphlet for foreigners who plan to stay in Japan for a long period of time（English version）
https://www.fsa.go.jp/en/user/livinginjapan.html

